Safe roads, Reliable journeys, Informed travellers | oA HIGHWAYS
A AGENCY

Our ref: HA 4/24/36 Graham Link
Your ref: 2A
Federated House
London Road

Dorking RH4 182
The Director of Planning

Tunbridge Wells Borough Councll _

Town Hall .
Civic Way 6 April 2011
Royal Tunbridge Wells

Kent

TN1 1RS

Dear Sir or Madam

A21 KIPPINGS CROSS TO LAMBERHURST IMPROVEMENT
WITHDRAWAL OF PREFERRED ROUTE

| refer to our letter of 18" May 2004 which, following the announcement of a Preferred
Route for the above scheme, enclosed form TR111 serving formal Notice on the
Council of the Secretary of State's proposal under Article 15 of the Town and Country
Planning General Development Order 1995.

In the October 2010 Spending Review, it was announced that it was not considered
realistically likely that the A21 Kippings Cross to Lamberhurst scheme would receive
funding in the current Spending Review period, or the next one, and therefore it had
been cancelled.

| am therefore writing to advise the Notification described above is formally withdrawn.
There will consequently be no need for any planning applications to be referred to us in
accordance with the Article or for details of the proposal to he revealed to prospective

purchasers of properties within 200 metres of the route

| would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this nofification by signing and
returning the attached acknowledgement in the envelope provided.

ranam Lin

MP South Prn"ect Manaier - Dorkinij
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A21 KIPPINGS CROSS TO LAMBERHURST IMPROVEMENT
WITHDRAWAL OF NOTIFICATION ON TR 111 FORM

| acknowledge receipt of the letter of 6 April 2011 from the Highways Agency
withdrawing the Notice on Form TR 111 dated 18" May 2004 and have dealt with it
accordingly.
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